
Sheffield Suicide Prevention Strategy and Care Pathway for 
Children and Young People outlines our commitment to work 
together to reduce suicide by ensuring that the workforce are 
trained and equipped to assess and respond to need, and that 

children and young people can access support and advice. 

The launch event is an opportunity to hear from local services, 
young people and families directly affected by young people’s 

suicide and become informed on the local response.  It is aimed 
primarily at front line workers and managers in schools and 

children’s health and social care, and voluntary and community 
service partners. 

   

The event is to be held at the Town Hall Reception 
Room A on Thursday 16 March from 1.30 - 4.30pm 

RSVP to Saeed.Amin@sheffield.gov.uk or call 
0114 29 30958 to confirm your attendance. 

 


